
-----Original Message-----
From: rotnday@snap.net.nz
Sent: Wednesday, 14 March 2018 2:20:56 PM
To: METROINFO@ECAN.GOVT.NZ
Subject: RE: Website footer contact form: #3639 [#6CF3C]

Hi Chris,

As I have made a submission to www.ecan.govt.nz/haveyoursay per the 
Consultation Document do we have to repeat this or can you forward.

Regards

Dot

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Name * Dot Holland

Email Address * rotnday@snap.net.nz

Contact Number * 0276477179

Enquiry type * Public transport

Type your enquiry here *

We are very annoyed and upset that you are taking away the only bus service we
have in Prestons .The 150 bus route has only just started coming through the
subdivision and with the new supermarket on Prestons Rd ,two new bus stops have
just been installed there.We rely the bus and built in Prestons because we were
promised a bus service.The reason it has not been patronised is the timetable! If I
want to go to the Palms,I have to wait 3 or 4 hours to get home!It doesn't work
,seems to cater only for school kids.What about the older people in Alpine View?
They will have no bus service once the 135 is stopped.The two areas should be
combined to go to the Palms ,our nearest shopping mall.Apparently the survey for
the 150 was done before it went through the subdivision!

Referring URL https:/www.ecan.govt.nz/get-involved/have-your-
say
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